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Dear parents and carers, 
As we reach the end of another wonderful year, I want to take a moment to celebrate the 
many successes your children have achieved—both big and small. From academic growth to 
personal milestones, their hard work and determination have truly shone. None of this would 
be possible without the unwavering support of you, our parent and carer community. Thank 
you for your support throughout the year. We are so grateful to be on this journey together 
and look forward to all that the next year will bring!  
Warmest wishes, 
Meg Jones, Headteacher 

Thank you to everyone who came to the Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly! 
The children hosted the entire event and it was wonderful to see how their confidence has 
grown. It was a joyful celebration of music, poetry, acting and singing. We are so proud of them 
and everything they have achieved throughout their time at Kingsgate! 



Activities for Children and Young People in Camden 
Summer is here and there are lots of fantastic free and low-cost creative and performing arts, 
sports and physical activities, youth and play projects, as well as trips, on offer for children and 
young people in Camden. Check out the Camden Rise website for the full programme of activities 
and opportunities  

More from 
the amazing 
Year 6  
Leavers’  
Assembly! 

Dates for your diary ….. 
21 July Year 6 Leavers’ celebration  
22 July Last day of term 
End of summer term Tuesday 22nd —KS2 finish at 1pm and 
EYFS & KS1 at 1.30pm 

School starts for pupils on Wednesday 3rd September  2025. 
Please make sure that your child returns to school on time. Every moment counts. 

2025 SATS Results…..  
EXPECTED STANDARD AND ABOVE 
Reading  Kingsgate 90%; National  75% 
Writing  Kingsgate 92%; National  73% 
Maths Kingsgate 94%; National  72% 

Congratulations to the children in 
Y5 who took part in the Google’s  
Design for Everyone competition. 
All of the entries were fantastic and 
the entry from Defne and  James 
won the overall award!  The Google 
team were very impressed. 

Fundrasing organised by School Council 
Well done councillors  & thank you  everyone! 
Total Raised: £1174 
Christmas Jumper Day £340 Red Nose Day £217 
Young Minds £225, Book Bus £392 

https://67aa.educdn.net/e/us5hy/J4QU58?__$u__
https://67aa.educdn.net/e/us5hy/J4QU58?__$u__


Thank you to parents 
and carers for coming 
to the Reception and 

Year 2 Celebration  
Assemblies.  

The singing and poetry 
were wonderful and 
the children were so  
excited to perform! 

Events for parents and carers  
We hold  very popular coffee mornings for parents and carers every week—these will be running 
again in September. This term we started our uniform exchange—you can come and choose pre-
loved uniform for free! If you have any uniform to donate, we will gladly accept it.  
Parents and carers successfully completed ESOL classes (parents and carers learn English)  
congratulations to everyone who attended. 
We also held the Triple P (Positve Parenting Programme) which was very well attended. Thank 
you to our school community  for making these  events so successful. 


